
 

  

 

 

Menu & 
Program 
Questions: 
 

Dawn Ives 
Food Service 

Director 
c/o Riverside 

Brookfield High 
School 

ivesd@rbhs208.net 
630-430-4242 

 
 
Attached are 
complete user 
directions for 
MyMealOrder.com. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Who is Quest Food Management Service? 

Quest is a family owned contract management company 
providing food and services to schools, universities and 
businesses since 1985. 
 
Quest Food Management Services has for the past 30 years 
provided food service to many private and public schools in 
the Chicagoland area.  Our reputation is for the high quality 
food & service provided to students, staff and community of 
our partnered schools & businesses.    
 
What can students expect this year? 
 
Returning and new students will now enjoy a new food 
service program at LaGrange Highlands 106. The cafeteria has 
undergone many changes to include adding a new fresh fruit 
& vegetable Farmers Market salad bar as well as a complete 
new lunch menu.  Our food philosophy is using good raw 
ingredients in all of our recipes.  We take great pride in our 
“from  scratch”  approach.     
 
Where can I find the menu? 
The monthly menu will be posted on the MyMealOrder.com, 
as well as sent thru email communications.   
 

WELCOME BACK 

Students at 
LaGrange Highlands District 106 

mailto:ivesd@rbhs208.net


 

(see next page for instructions on finding your student's ID number)



How to Find Student ID Numbers 
 
 
To find the ID number for each child you have at HMS/HES you must first log-in to the District 
106 website at http://www.district106.net Once logged in, Click on "Your Account" in the 
upper right hand corner.  You will see an image similar to the one below.  In the section of the 
page called "Students Associated with Your Account" you should see each child enrolled at 
District 106.  Next to their names, you will see a number in parenthesis.  That is their student 
ID number.  Use that number when signing up for your Quest Food Service account.  If you 
don't see a child listed there that you are the parent/guardian of, please call the office and we 
will resolve the matter promptly. 
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